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Public hearing to consider the report of the Administrative Law Judge concerning all licenses held by Jamal &
Saed Co., d/b/a St. Paul Grocery Store at 712 University Avenue West.

See attached Findings of Fact, Conclusions of Law and Recommendation submitted by the Administrative Law
Judge on November 7, 2013 following the administrative hearing held on October 2, 2013.

Revocation of all licenses.
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